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To: Sarah Dinovo
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 3:52:13 PM

You don't often get email from ziggydune@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am responding to the idea of reappointing Dustin Nanna to the Planning office via a blind
vote.
I think the public should be in on this.
This city town operates under the radar too much.
We like to know and have our say in how this place is run.

Thanks for listening . 
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